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Inspection at the Municipal Office in Wolsztyn

On 10 July 2020, the officers of the Inspection Division of the CBA Regional Office in
Poznań  commenced  an  inspection  at  the  Municipal  Office  in  Wolsztyn.  It  covers  the
decision-making procedures for the conversion of investment properties belonging to
the Municipality of Wolsztyn to the Railway Station (previously purchased by a private
company).

The inspection also  includes a  check on the procedures  for  the preparation and
conduct of the investment by the Municipality of Wolsztyn, titled “Construction of an
integrated communication system with a multifunctional railway and bus station in
Wolsztyn, which also serves to promote the municipality of Wolsztyn and the Wolsztyn
Roundhouse”, and related public contracts.

The planned date for the inspection completion is 10 October 2020.
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